
 Update from Space4Autism  

We  are not doing the training remotely as we feel it loses a lot, the biggest thing for us is that 

parents are talking to each other and sharing experiences. 

  

We do have a helpline that people can ring for a chat, they do need to be members but if they 

are not they can request a membership form by emailing the info@space4autism.org 

the number is 07845 007033, this is being manned by Kath Hynd and Nickie Sutton and is 

offering great support to carers. 

  

we also have a private facebook group called S4A Supporting each other, again people need 

to be members. There is no cost to membership, it is just so we can monitor who is joining. 

We are constantly putting any useful resources on here and have a facebook live art session 

twice a week. 

  

We are offering remote counselling but this is for adults with ASC 

  

We are also having telephone OT appointments so if they are registered I can take their 

details for this, it is limited appointments though. 
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